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Dear Sir/Madam,

As all of us are aware, New Delhi is hosting the prestigious
G-20 Summit on 9™ and 10™ September, 2023. This will be preceded
and followed by several bilaterals also. Elaborate law and order,
security and traffic arrangements for the Summit are being laid down
by Delhi Police in conjunction with the stakeholder Ministries,
Organizations and partners.

To ensure a smooth conduct of the Summit, necessary
restrictions and regulations from the traffic perspective are being put
in place while being sensitive to the needs of residents of as well as
visitors to the National Capital.

While both the Union as well as the GNCT of Delhi have already
declared closure of their respective offices for 8", 9" and 10" of
September, it is further considered expedient that your good office be
approached to reach out to the officers, employees and
partners/civilians associated with the functioning of your
Ministry/Department with the message and advise to kindly follow the
Information, Education and Communication campaign being run by
Delhi Police so that they can plan for a hassle free movement for their
personal needs in the duration of the Summit, if they so desire.

The Delhi Police is operating a traffic virtual Help Desk
https://traffic.delhipolice.gov.in/dtpg20info to provide commuters
with relevant traffic information. In addition the social media handles
of Delhi Police ViZ. https://www.facebook.com/dtptraffic,
https://twitter.com/dtptraffic, https://www.instagram. com/dtptraffic,
Whatsapp No. 8750871493 and Traffic Helpline Number 1095/011-
25844444 are functioning round the clock to ensure that there is
minimum inconvenience to the general public. Besides, for real time
traffic situation awareness and assistance in navigation, commuters




can take help of navigation app Mappls Map, MapmylIndia available on
Android and Apple Store.

It is requested that suitable advisory and publicity by
print/electronic/social media handles of your Ministry/Organization

may kindly be pursued for ensuring a successful conduct of the
prestigious G-20 Summit.

With regards,

Yoursg/sincerely,

(SANJAY ARORA)

The Secretary,

Civil Aviation,

Ministry of Civil Aviation,
Govt. of India,

New Delhi.



